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FUTSAL GALA DAYS
Last term, we sent out our U14s, U16s and Open Futsal Teams to the NSW Futsal
Championships. We are very excited and proud to announce that for every age group, our
teams were either runners up or winners from each region which means they have now  qualified
for the penultimate State Championships in September!

Mrs Irene Focas
Senior School Sports Co-ordinator
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